To: dencc@denvergov.org , denvereastneighborhoodsfirst@gmail.com 
RE: City Council Meeting on June 6th ,2022 on the Expanding Housing Affordability

City Council Members:
I urge you to vote No on the Expanding Affordable Housing proposal today. The “switch and bait” which occurred on April 26th by Council committee members Chair Herndon, Black, Gilmore, Kneich, Sandoval and Torres  flies in the face of community input and refinement called by Blueprint Denver on eliminating required parking along corridors rather than only at fixed rail stations. Community input and Community Planning reached an agreement that these members have changed at the 11th hour.  On this matter, you can Vote No on the entire proposal or amend to delete any language that goes beyond rail stations for eliminating all parking requirements.
Secondly, to the extent this proposal takes away from the adopted EAPs’ vision for the future of our area, I urge you to reject this Affordable Housing Proposal. While we are in need of housing, it must be balanced with the needs of the current residents which have been outlined in our adopted EAP. To the extent commensurate community benefits that we are lacking are not addressed through each project in this proposal with community input of those directly impacted by the project, it would be contrary to the EAP and should not be adopted or exceptions should be addressed and included. Otherwise, area plans are meaningless and defeats Blueprint goals. Address our concerns or stop all area plans as they are a waste of residents’ time and taxpayer dollars. 

Vote NO and address the issues above.


Signature
East Area Plan Resident
